
Field Turf Advisory Committee

Meeting Minutes from 2-27-17

Attendees:

Gino Cresta, (GC), Chair

Matt Leahy, (ML), Vice 

Scott Faulkner (SF), Secretary

Danielle Strauss (DS) Recreation Director

Robert Pasersky, (RP), Member

Chris Huntress, (CH), Huntress Associates

Peter Spellios, (PS), Selectman

John Tripp, (JT) Member

7 PM meeting called to order by Chairman Gino Cresta

A motion was made to accept the meeting minutes from 1-9-17.  Vote was unanimous.

CH presented the bid results from all 3 bids.  Site, stands and turf.

The group discussed the various add alternates as well as the unit pricing.

All agreed to accept the first 3 alternates.  Sound system, scoreboard and safety netting.

CH recommended accepting the low bids for site, stands and turf.  Chris has worked with all 3 contractors and

more importantly, all 3 contractors have worked together multiple times.

A motion was made to accept the site work bid from Quirk Construction.  Vote was unanimous.

A motion was made to accept the turf field bid from Field Turf USA Inc.  Vote was unanimous.

A motion was made to accept the grandstand bid from Dant Clayton Corporation.  Vote was unanimous.

A motion was made to accept the first 3 add alternates.  Sound system, scoreboard and safety netting.  

Vote was unanimous.

Next meeting TBA

Meeting adjourned 9pm

Meeting adjourned at 9pm



CH recommended accepting the low bids for site, stands and turf.  Chris has worked with all 3 contractors and

A motion was made to accept the grandstand bid from Dant Clayton Corporation.  Vote was unanimous.

A motion was made to accept the first 3 add alternates.  Sound system, scoreboard and safety netting.  


